
Along with six other schools we are part of Cartmel Cluster. We are offering a 

child care hub as from Monday 30th March for families of key workers who have 

no other child care alternative. As a cluster we are working hard to ensure that 

childcare can remain in place for those children of key workers throughout the 

duration of school closures. Please be aware over the coming weeks this may be a 

diminishing resource. We must reiterate however that provision is ONLY for our 

front line key workers - it is not free child care. We all have a duty to make sure 

only those families who urgently need this support have access to it. 

The message is and must continue to be CHILDREN ARE SAFER AT HOME. 

Lindale CE Primary School will act as a cluster hub for children aged 2 to 11 years 

until further notice and will be available Monday-Friday from 8.30am to 5.30pm. 

Please register a requirement for childcare on the Cumbria County Council website 

by completing the online form. Your request will be dealt with and passed to the 

hub. https://cumbria.gov.uk/coronavirus/serviceupdates.asp 
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